
 
 
 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF 
THE EL TORO WATER DISTRICT 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS  
BOARD BUDGET WORKSHOP 

 
 

To the Directors of the EL TORO WATER DISTRICT: 
 

Notice is hereby given that a Special Meeting of the Board of Directors of said District 

will be held on Thursday, April 10, 2025 at 7:30 a.m. at the El Toro Water District's 

Administrative Offices located at 24251 Los Alisos Boulevard, Lake Forest, California.   

 

DATED: April 3, 2025 

 

      

     ______________________________________ 
DENNIS P. CAFFERTY, General Manager 
of the El Toro Water District  
and of the Board of Directors thereof 

 
 


